

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: **Bullitt County Board of Education**

CC: Betsy Nutt

From: Kali Ervin

Date: October 11, 2023

Re: October 23rd Board of Education Meeting Student Recognition: National Merit Scholar Semifinalists

We'd like to recognize our students that have been named as Semifinalists in the National Merit Scholar Program. This program is a national academic competition for high school students to provide financial aid to attend college. Students qualify for the National Merit program by achieving a high score on the PSAT. Upon receiving their PSAT scores, 16,000 students are selected as National Merit Semifinalists. This year, BCPS had 1 student named as a Semifinalist:

Lily Smith, Riverview Opportunity Center